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13th March 2025 

Bikeability Level 1 Training for KS2 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have arranged for the KS2 children to participate in the level 1 Bikeability training. 
 
Level 1 is designed to give your child control over their bike and takes place in groups in a space 
away from traffic such as a playground or closed car park.  
 
This is an excellent opportunity for your child to improve their bike skills and prepare for when they 
eventually ride on the roads. 
 
Your child may wear their normal school clothes, suitable for the season and weather. Excessively 
loose clothes may be hazardous and should be avoided. If it is a colder day, warm layers, 
waterproofs and gloves are recommended. All children need to wear a helmet for Bikeability 
training.  
 
If your child does not have a bike or helmet, please try and borrow one for the day. We may be 
able to borrow a couple from the company doing the training but that will depend on their 
availability for that day. 
 
All three classes are doing the training on separate days: 
 
3-4W – Friday 28th March 
3-4B – Wednesday 2nd April 
3-4G – Friday 4th April 
 
An email has been sent out previously for you to sign up and give your consent for your child to 
participate in the training (27th February) – please use the link from this. We need to pass on 
information to BikeRight asap so please ensure the form is completed by the end of day on Friday 
14th March. 
 
If you have any queries please contact office@st-michaels-stone.staffs.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss A Whitney 
KS2 Lead 
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